Hi Willway!

Here's the latest with what is being planned by the PAC.

• FAMILY FUN NIGHT: The PAC has been hard at work planning our Family Fun Night, and we need around 50 volunteers for this event to happen. We need all the help we can get! Can you donate an hour of your time? We hope you and your family can make it out. We'll see you there!

Here is the volunteer link:

http://volunteersignup.org/4A3MA

We will also have Youth Volunteer slots available. A certificate of completed volunteer hours will be provided.

- RAFFLE BASKETS: Thank you to all of the families who donated goods for the Raffle Baskets. The baskets will be available to win at the Family Fun Night!
- **PAC MEETING:** Join us at Willway at 6pm on June 5th for our AGM meeting. New faces are always welcome!
- HOT LUNCH/POPCORN: The next hot lunch is Ali Baba Pizza on June 5th and orders
 are due on May 28th. The next popcorn day (and the last one for this school year!) is
 on June 14th and orders are due on June 5th. Orders for both hot lunch and popcorn
 can be made on the hot lunch site. Thank you for your orders!

That's it for us for now! Feel free to reach out anytime via email at willwaypac@gmail.com

Talk to you next week! ☺

A friendly reminder to please join our <u>PAC Facebook Group</u>, we update it often with what we are working on at the school.